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         Date: 15th July 2019  

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

RE: Childminder Mrs. Tracey Cheney at 11 Ongar Close, Addlestone, Surrey, KT15 1BX 

 

Tracey has been childminding my two children (Ian 5 years old and Isaac 4 years old) for 3 
days a week for more than 2 and a half years since November 2016.  

I have been very happy with the care my children have received and the progress my 
children have made whilst in Tracey’s care. The quality and standards of the care are 
outstanding and my children love being with Tracey.  

She is very experienced, competent, trustworthy, kind, patient and loves children. She 
provides a wide range of activities including plenty of outdoor exercise. She is very 
observant about children’s development and she keeps me informed what my children like, 
what they are good at and which area needs improvement. She completes a diary detailing 
what my children have done each day which I can always chat about with my children. I am 
confident to say that being in such a positive and happy environment has helped our children 
develop confidence. Her home is always welcoming, clean and well organised. She ensures 
good personal hygiene for everyone and she provides high standard of cooking and range of 
healthy and nutritious food for the children. 

I can say that I have been lucky to have Tracey as a childminder and I would highly 
recommend her as a great and reliable childminder.  

 

 

Jisoo Shin 

 


